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May 25,2000 

BY HAND DELIVERY 
Ms. Kay Flynn 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Room 110, Easley Building 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 000003-GU 

Dear Ms. Flynn: 

This is to confirm our recent conversation and clarify my request of May 24,2000. 

Our initial filing May 1, 2000 on behalf of Florida Public Utilities Company included a 
confidential exhibit and a request for confidential treatment of that exhibit. At the request of Staff, 
we re-filed the testimony without the confidential exhibit as that information was not required. The 
purpose of the May 24 correspondence was to request the return of the confidential document. Since 
I am withdrawing the confidential exhibit I would also withdraw the request for confidential 
treatment that accompanied the filing. With the return of the confidential document, there is no need 
to act on our request for confidential treatment. 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to call me. 

Sincerely, 

Norman H. Horton, Jr 
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